
From: Louise Lewis  
Sent: 28 December 2024 10:52 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2024/5403/T 6 The Grove London N6 6JU comment 

 

2024/5403/T   6 The Grove London N6 6JU 

 

We have no objection to these works, but suitable replacement trees could be planted for 
T4 and T6 

 

Louise Lewis 

for Highgate Neighbourhood Forum 

 

 


